
 

The Civic Award 

This award is presented annually to someone nominated by residents for the work they 

carry out for the benefit of our community. 

 

Nominations are requested via the October Parish News and have to be submitted to 

the Parish Council by the end of that month. Councillors consider all nominations in 

November and the result is published in the December/January Parish News. 

 

Presentation of the Cup is made at the beginning of the January meeting and residents 

are welcome to come and support the winner. The cup has been presented each year 

since January 1995. 


